THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Nelson County Board of Education

FROM:

Tim Hockensmith, Director of Finance and Budget

CC:

Janice O. Lantz, Superintendent

DATE:
   February 19, 2008
RE:
   BG-1 New High School Construction 

ISSUE:

BG-1 New High School Construction  

RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend the Nelson County Board of Education approve the attached BG-1 for the construction of a new high school in accordance with 702 KAR 4:160.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve the attached BG-1 for the construction of a new high school in accordance with 702 KAR 4:160.

